
 

 

Fort Smith Antique Automobile Club 

Membership Meeting 
June 20, 2019 

 

Twenty four (24) members gathered at 7:00 p.m. at Creekmore Park for our monthly membership meeting. 
President Valorie Albertson called the meeting to order and Harold Yates opened the meeting with prayer. 

 
Members reported with health concerns: Juanita Warnock has been back in the hospital, Carl Albertson and Perry 

Jones both have pending tests. Remembering Ed Vann’s family in the loss of his mother. 

 
Jerry Boyd made a motion with a second by Jack Schwartz to accept the June Minutes. The motion passed. Ron 

Plunkett gave the Treasurer’s Report with a present balance of $1,074.77. Jack Schwartz made a motion to 
approve this report, seconded by Jerry Boyd. The motion carried. 

 
There are still Club Directories available. 

 

Saturday, September 28th will be the date set for the Show and Shine joint car club show. This will take place during 
Frontier Days in Fort Smith in the vicinity of the Trolley Museum. Jerry Boyd reported that each club make a list of 

things that you would like to see at a car show. 
 

Barling Mercy Crest has invited the club to attend their Show and Shine on July 13th.  Gwen DeArmond made the 

motion to meet at Mama’s for lunch in Barling at 11 a.m., then go to Mercy Crest at 12:30 for cookies and punch. 
This was seconded by Gary Baldwin. The motion carried. 

 
Gwen De Armond gave a report on the Petit Jean Car Show. FSAAC was well represented with 11 cars.  

 
On August 17, we will leave McDonald’s in Roland at 9:30 to go on the East Broken Arrow Tour and have lunch at 

the Ed Sugg barn with the VCCA Club. Ed Vann will need a head count by July. 

 
Trinity Baptist Church in Alma has invited the Club again to participate in their car show on Saturday, October 19th 

from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. Lunch will be provided. 
 

On November 16, the VCCA has invited the club to tour with them to an Amish farm in Chouteau for lunch. Ed Vann 

will be needing a head count and the cost is $20 per person. 
 

The “Car Kids” speaker for June was Don Schroeder who spoke about the cars he and Iris have had through the 
years. Don graduated from high school in 1952 and joined the Air Force. He paid $500 for his first car. Dane will tell 

us about his car in July. 

 
The July meeting will be melon night. 

 
Pat Hallsted made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Gary Baldwin. The motion carried. 

 
 

 

 
Martha Jones 

Club Secretary 


